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ACTIVITY REPORT 

 

Name of the activity: NSS ACTIVITIES PHASE III 

Duration: 1/2/2023 TO 15/2/2023 

Coordinator: Prof. Rajesh Barot, Prof. Yogesh Patel, Dr. Mahesh Chawla, Dr. Deepika Panchal, Dr. Mamta 

Patel, Dr Himrashmi Mali, Dr. Falguni Pandya. 

Committee: NSS committee  

Students Participation: Approximately 60 students and 12 faculties  

The National Service Scheme unit of AHMEDABABD ARTS AND COMMERCE COLLEGE has been 

functioning well with so many activities furnishing development to the volunteers as well as the community. 

The programme officer Prof Rajesh Barot did his best with the support of the Principal Dr M R Prajapati and 

other faculties in the college. In the regular activities so many community development programmes, 

webinars, awareness programmes, observation of national festivals etc were successfully conducted with the 

support and participation of the volunteers. It’s a second month of current year 2023. February month of 

year has started with a motivational activity conducted by the NSS wing of AHMEDABAD ARTS AND 

COMMERCE COLLEGE. The activity details are as follows: 

Date: 10-02-2023 Walkathon– Cleanliness and awareness drive 

In order to motivate locals and students of Institute NSS unit of Ahmedabad Arts and Commerce College, 

organized a walkathon on 12th February 2023 under the cleanliness drive proposed by the government. The 

volunteers of NSS wing and faculties cleaned the campus and nearby open areas. Later, a walkathon in the 

area was conducted to create awareness among the area residents about the importance of keeping their 

surroundings clean. The local vendors were asked to install dustbins and area residents were told not to 

throw the household garbage on roads or open areas. The students and faculties got good support of 

residents and locals. It was a successful and worth drive. 
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